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Engineering Change Notice               Feb. 19th, 2013 

 
Part Number Change for Some of Passive Standard Products 

 

Dear Customer, 

 
Thank you for choosing KYOCERA Display America as your LCD solution provider, we 
appreciate the opportunity to support your business. 

 

1. Part Number Changes 

We would like to inform you of our LCD part number revision change for the following 

products. 

1) F-51553GNBJ-LW-AEN  → F-51553GNBJ-LW-AFN 
2) F-55472GNFJ-SLW-AAN → F-55472GNFJ-SLW-AFN 
3) F-55472GNBJ-LW-ACN  → F-55472GNBJ-LW-AGN 

 4)  C-51847NFJ-SLW-ADN  → C-51847NFJ-SLW-AEN 
 5)  F-55471GNBJ-LW-AGN  → F-55471GNBJ-LW-AHN 
6)  F-55471GNFJ-SLW-ADN → F-55471GNFJ-SLW-AIN 

       
 
2. Reason for change 
In order to better utilize each factory’s capacity, we decide to move the first part of the panel 
production from our China factory to our Japan factory. Then it will be transferred to our China 
factory to finish into the final module. A part number revision level change is needed for our 
traceability and our production management. 
 
There is no change in performance and the part will be form, fit, and function the same. We 
apologize the inconvenience we bring to you and hope you can support us on this transition. 
 
 
 
3. Schedule 

 Spec: March 11th, 2013 
 Change effective date: March, 2013 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact KYOCERA Display America sales 

representative. 

  

Sincerely yours,    

    

KYOCERA Display America, Inc 


